
The Honorable Ken Paxton 
Attorney General of Texas 
Attention: Opinion Committee 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 78711 

Dear General Paxton: 

I respectfully request an opinion on whether a local governmental entity under an emergency 
declaration has the authority to (1) prevent an owner of a second home from occupying their 
property and (2) limit occupancy of housing based on length of the occupancy’s term. 

Respectfully, 

Representative Dade Phelan 
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